
 
 
 
Floor Committee 04: Ministry of Christian Giving and Communications 
 
Subject: Overview 
Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials, p. 22-27 
Report No. 01 
 
We commend the Ministry of Christian Giving (MCG) for their faithful service in encouraging 
every member to “excel in the grace of giving” through Christ.  We give thanks to God for 
blessing these efforts.  We encourage every congregation to utilize MCG resources and invite 
the Christian giving counselors to meet with their membership.  We strongly encourage every 
congregation to participate in the “Equipping Christian Witnesses” campaign in support of the 
mission and ministry of Martin Luther College. 
  
We also commend Communication Services for their continued efforts to communicate the 
WELS mission to the Synod and the world.  We encourage every congregation to share these 
materials and resources with God’s people. 
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